
March 16, 2023

Dr. Susan Harden
Faculty President
UNC Charlotte

Dear Susan:

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs Bailey has requested a change in the dates for the
2023 Fall Break. The change in dates would be to accommodate Niner Nation Week and
Homecoming; Niner Nation Week is a week-long celebration focused in the community and with
our alumni leading up to Homecoming festivities.

Dr. Bailey has worked with Jon Reece, University Registrar, and they have determined
that changing the dates from October 16-17 (current schedule) to October 23-24 is feasible and
has no negative impact on the academic calendar, nor will it impact outbound study abroad
programs.

This request has been endorsed by the Chancellor’s Cabinet, and I ask for the FEC’s
support and approval to change the schedule for Fall Break from October 16-17, 2023, to
October 23-24, 2023.

Sincerely,

Alicia L. Bertone
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

cc: Kevin W. Bailey, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs


